
 

 

  
 
Monday 28th September  
 
This week in Reception 
 
This week we will be continuing with our topic and will focus on babies and how we have 
changed since we were a baby.  

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will be introducing the sounds ‘p’, ‘n’, ‘c, k’ & ‘e’. We will use 
Jolly Phonic actions and songs to help support the learning. 

 
Maths 
This week in Maths we will be working on counting, recognising and 
ordering numbers to 10/20/30.  We will also practice forming numerals 
correctly. 
 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please help your child practice the sounds and make sure the 
sound book is in their book bag this Thursday so the new sounds can 
be stuck in.  
2. Practice counting and reading numbers to 10/20 or beyond.  
3. Keep practicing name writing using the school script. 
 
Action points 
★PE is on Mondays this half term. Please ensure that your child has a PE bag in school 
with the correct uniform and all items are named. 
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
★We provide fruit and milk for a mid-morning snack. There is usually a variety of fruit and 
vegetables available. If you prefer to provide a healthy snack, please make sure it is 
clearly labelled with your child’s name.  
★Please bring in a named baby photo of your child for our topic this week. We will look at 
these as a class and discuss how the children have changed. These will be sent home at 
the end of the week. 
★Christmas cards: we will be completing art work for the Christmas cards next week. As in 
previous years, these cards raise money for the TSSSA. You can order online but must 
send the artwork back into school by October 5th. Late orders do not raise money for the 
school. A letter with the ordering details will be sent with the artwork next week. 
 
If you have any concerns, please feel free to email us. 
 
 
Reception Team          
Miss Frank, Mrs Mohan, Mrs Cutting & Mrs Hall 


